PRAIRIE HEIGHTS COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

June 1, 2010 Administration Office
7:00 p.m. 03058 1150E, LaGrange, IN

MINUTES

Executive Session - I.C. 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(9) to discuss job performance of an employee and I1.C. 5-14-1.5-
6.1(b)(2a) to discuss Collective bargaining adjourned at 7:09 p.m.

The Prairie Heights Community Schools Board of Education met in regular session on Tuesday, June 1, 2010.
The meeting was held in the Administration Office. Those in attendance were as follows: Alan Middleton,
Mike Howe, Todd Perkins, Janet Grabill, and Bob Ledgerwood. Also in attendance were Vicki Walker, Lois
Fretz, Denise McNabb, Laura Freed, Stacy Smith, Peggy Mance, Dawn Keplinger, Jeanette Buchanan, Julie
Deveau, Stacey Goins, Pat Long, Steve Engleking, Ron Rose, Barbara Halsey, Jim Measel, Jim Shilander,
Janelle Troyer, Richard Mills, Brenda Rummel, Rebecca Shanton, Shane Shanton,

The meeting was called to order by President Mike Howe at 7:15 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance and a
reading of the Mission Statement.

A motion was made by Todd Perkins to approve the following Consent Items:
o Retirement Notice accepted by Mr. Middleton from Pat Long, Linda Eltzroth, and Brian Eltzroth.
o 2010-2011 Assignments:
a) Brenda Rummel — PHES Principal
b} Jeff Reed — PHMS Principal
¢) Mike Smith — Coordinator of E-Learning Academy/Varsity Football Coach
d) Vicki Walker — Central Office/ Transportation Director/Supervisor for Media Services/Leadership
assistance to High School Guidance
The motion was seconded by Janet Grabill and approval was 4-0.

Adjournment was at 7:30 p.m.

“Excellence in Education — Preparation for Life”




